
Kim Kardashian is Single in
the City

Many  changes  are  happening  famed  reality  star  Kim
Kardashian’s high-profile life.  Along with moving to New York
City for the new series Kourtney and Kim Take New York set to
premiere in January, for the first time in a long time, this
Kardashian sister is also single.  Since the socialite is
known for both her curves and arm candy, such as ex-boyfriends
Reggie Bush and Miles Austin, her new relationship status is
somewhat of a surprise.  According to RadarOnline, Kardashian
recently  spoke  with  Ryan  Seacrest  on  KIIS  FM  show  and
confessed that she needed to get away from her usual routine.
 The relocation couldn’t have come at a more perfect time!
 She then bravely announced, “I’m officially on my own… now
I’m the single one in New York!”
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How do you find love in New York?

Cupid’s Advice:

Every year, countless singles bravely leave their small town
lives behind in search of love and success in the Big Apple. 
Unlike Kim Kardashian, however, most newcomers to New York
City aren’t armed with a high rise apartment or on V.I.P.
guest lists.  Even with the glitz and glam of the celebrity
life, New York is by far the hardest place to find love, but
the best place to be in love:

Related: Enjoy The Big Apple

1. Never turn down an invitation: Living in a big metropolis
like NYC can be tiring and overwhelming much of the time. 
Though you may feel like giving up, force yourself to get to
even  the  smallest  of  events,  such  as  your  friend’s
housewarming party.  Though everyone seems to fixate on high-
end bars and four-star events for meeting their next lover,
some of the biggest connections are made far more casually.
 Don’t miss out!

2. Become self-sufficient: If you don’t meet anyone right
away,  really  get  to  know  yourself.   Though  it  has  an
incredibly high population, New York can be a very lonely
city.  Don’t be afraid to be alone.  Take this time to focus
on hobbies or your career.  Who knows?  You could end up
meeting your next partner that way.

3. Explore new places: Even in a city with countless things to
do, it’s very easy to get stuck in the same routine and going
to the sames places week after week.  Explore a different part
of the city for once, even if it means having to take an extra
subway ride.  You are never going to meet anyone new if you
don’t branch out.
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